
TOWN OF HARWICH  
Harwich Wireless Communication RFP 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
November 6, 2018 

 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the subject project  
 

Harwich Wireless Communication RFP 

 

are called to the following addendum. The items set forth herein, whether of 
omission, addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in and form a 
part of the proposal submitted. 
 

Bidders shall confirm receipt of Addendum 1 in their submittal. 
 

 
It has come to our attention that there may need to be more lead time in order to 
properly submit for this RFP. 
 
The Town would like the project to be completed as soon as practicable.  
However, we are extending the RFP Deadline date of the project from 
November 29, 2018 to December 20, 2018.   

 
 

 
*** END OF ADDENDUM #1 *** 

 
 


